Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS

QUEZON 15" DISTRICT ENGINEERING OFFICE
Lucban, Quezon

BAGONG PILIPINAS

BID BULLETIN NO. GS-2025-06
July 23, 2025

Subject: Notice of Postponement

Notice is hereby given, for the information of all concerned, that the Submission and Opening
of Bids for Contract ID Nos. 25GDK0025-25GDK0027, originally rescheduled to July 24, 2025,
is hereby postponed to July 28, 2025, 2:00 PM. This postponement is due to the suspension
of work in government offices, including those in Quezon Province, on July 24, 2025 caused
by the typhoon, and the lack of quorum on July 25, 2025 due to Internal Quality Audit exit
conference.

For the guidance and information of all concerned.
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JULY 24, 2025 {THURSDAY)

WALANG
PASOK

Alinsunod sa Department of Interior and
Local Government Philippines kaugnay sa Tropical Storm Emong,

SUSPENDIDO ANG KLASE
SA LAHAT NG ANTAS SA LALAWIGCAN
NG QUEZON PATI NA RIN ANG
TRABAHO SA GOBYERNO.
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